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In Romania, we held the second Open HDH meeting of this semester with new guests and CARP 
members on September 20. The atmosphere was very positive and familial from beginning to end. 
We are sure that this atmosphere was created by Heavenly Parent’s love for Romanian young 
people. 

After all the participants introduced themselves, we made three teams to read the Hoon Dok Hwe 
material and then to discuss what we had read. The reading was from Cheon Seong Gyung, and it 
was True Father’s words about “searching for myself.” 

Even though the message was deep and philosophical for the new participants, through the 
discussion they all understood the importance of searching for the truth in their daily life and asking 
questions about life. 

At the end of the discussion we practiced “searching for the answer”! Each person wrote a question 
about their life on a small paper. Then we put the papers in a jar and mixed them. Each of us then 
picked a paper from the jar and spoke of our opinion or experiences in relation to the question. It 
was a very intense discussion, but we could feel the importance of asking questions and searching 
for answers for our lives.  



We are so grateful to have this opportunity to meet many young people who are interested in 
Principle and want to improve their lives. We will continue this event to encourage Romanian young 
people to find true happiness centered on Heavenly Parent. 

 


